
 

Cancellation of a Tender 
THE PROVISION OF SURVEILLANCE CAMERA SERVICES AND ALARM SYSTEM WITH CCTV CAMERA AT 

VARIOUS UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY OFFICES AND PLANTS FOR A PERIOD OF THIRTY-SIX (36) MONTHS 

                                                               Contract No.: UGU-05-1505-2019 
 

Tenderers are hereby notified of the cancellation of the above-mentioned tender. The tender was advertised in 
South Coast Herald Newspaper on the 5th July 2019 and closing on the 8th August 2019. 
 
The tender is cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances.  
 
This tender will be re-advertised in due course and documents will be issued free of charge to the bidders who 
purchased the documents. 
 
The Ugu District Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. Any enquiries can be directed to Mr 
Arthur Mbhele on 039 688 5795 
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